
 

City of Santa Rosa 
Communications and Intergovernmental Relations Office 

637 First Street Santa Rosa CA 95404 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date:  5/15/2023 

To:          Mayor, City Council Members, City Manager Maraskeshia Smith  
 

From:  Scott Alonso 

Subject:     State Legislative Update: Advocacy Letters 

              

Attached are multiple letters for the following state bills: 
 

 SB 370 (McGuire): Personal Income Tax Law: Corporation Tax Law: wildfires: 
exclusions – support. Provided for information. 

 AB 1637 (Irwin): Local government: internet websites and email addresses – oppose. 
Provided for information.  

 AB 1168 (Bennett): Emergency medical services (EMS): prehospital EMS – support. 
Provided for information. 

 SB 55 (Umberg): Vehicles: catalytic converters – support. Provided for information. 
This letter is based on the Council’s May 9th approval for this support position.  

 
This issue met the priorities outlined in the City’s adopted 2023 state legislative platform.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Scott Alonso 
Government Affairs Officer 
 

 


